
 

Good Morning Primary 4 boys and girls, 

This week we send a special prayer to you on what 

should have been a wonderful week in the build up to the 

sacrament of your First Holy Communion.  

Unfortunately, due to the current restrictions this is not 

possible. 

First Holy Communion is always a special occasion for 

our pupils, school staff and whole community.  We know 

the children and their families are very disappointed that 

this is not taking place and may be planning to mark it in a 

special way. 

We are thinking of you all at this time and look forward to 

the extra special day that you will be able to celebrate 

your First Holy Communion.  In the meantime we hope 

you and your families are keeping safe and that God will 

continue to bless and protect us all during these difficult 

times. 

God bless and take care. 

Love, Miss Keenan and Ms McKinley 
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